## RADIO UNITED Corporate Office 1300 N 10th St. Suite 220-1 McAllen, TX 78501 (956) 992-8895

























Chief Gilbert Sanchez Mission Fire Department 415 W. Tom Landry Mission, TX 78572

HAND DELIVERY - April 20, 2022

Dear Chief Sanchez,

This letter is to receive confirmation from MFD of the Radio United LLC donation of the following items to Mission Fire Department:

- 1) 165 kW 480 V 3 Phase Generator with Deep Sea Electronics controller and 75 gallon belly fuel tank
- 2) ASCO Emergency transfer panel
- 3) Auxiliary 45 gallon diesel tank with fuel
- 4) Auxiliary 100 gallon diesel tank with fuel

These items were completely transferred to MFD by December 27, 2021. Deputy Chief Williams handled the transfer logistics.

Radio United is pleased to donate these items to MFD and we look forward to our headquarters moving to Mission later this year at SW corner of Business 83 and Taylor Road in Mission.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

Steven A. Smith/ chief Engineer/Radio United LLC

Above donation items are received and thank you to Radio United LLC.

Chief Gilbert Sanchez